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.. ~rom: Jessica Weber weberj.unrntS'qmnil.ccm !'~~ 
SWJ)eCt: Re: k-rat . 

o~:e: Jan_uary 15, 2014 at 9:41 AM 
io: Adnenne Raniszewski anmis@unrn.edu 

Hi Adrienne, 
Sorry!! Here it is: 35.511553,-106.055502 

Thanks! 
Jess 

On 1!7/14 4:_31 PM, Adrienne Raniszewski wrote· 
Jessica, did you ever turn in the data for this? !. can't find .t b t , . 1 , u maybe you gave 1t to Bryan? 

~Adrienne 

-----------------Adrienne Raniszewski ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Curatorial Assistant/Staff Coordinator 

Divisions of Birds and Mammals 
Museum of Southwestern Biology 
University of New Mexico 
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From: Jessica Weber \Neberj.unmC<?!gmail.corn 
Subject: Re: k-rat 

Date: January 15, 2014 at 9:41 AM 
To: Adrienne Raniszewski aranis@unrn.edu 

Hi Adrienne, 
Sorry!! Here it is: 35.511553,-106.055502 

Thanks! 
Jess 

On 1/7/14 4:31 PM, Adrienne Raniszewski wrote: 

ZOl<.f.l/L 

Jessica, did you ever turn in the data for this? I can't find it, but rnaybe you gave it to Bryan? 

-Adrienne 

Adrienne Raniszewski 
Curatorial Assistant/Staff Coordinator 

Divisions of Birds and Mammals 
Museum of Southwestern Biology 
University of New Mexico 
www.msb.unm.edu 
aranis@unm.edu 
505-363-9662 mobile 
505-277-5369 office 

On Nov 6, 2013, at 9:01 AM, Adrienne Raniszewski <aranis@unm.edu> wrote: 

She just stopped by. and will email coords tonight. 

Thanks, Jessica 

-Adrienne 

Adrienne Raniszewski 
Curatorial Assistant/Staff Coordinator 

Divisions of Birds and Mammals 
Museum of Southwestern Biology 
University of New Mexico 
www.msb.unm.edu 
aranis@unm.edu 
505-363-9662 mobile 
505-277-5369 office 

On Nov 6, 2013, at 8:56AM, Bryan Mclean <QIY.ansmclean@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hey Jess, 

Could you send me your best estimate of the locality where you caught the kangaroo rat? I'd like to give it to a mammalogy student to 
prepare. 

Thanks­
-Bryan 
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